The Wegislature of the State of Texas
February 25, 2020

Bridget C. Bohac, Chief Clerk

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 13087

Austin, TX 78711-3087

Dear Ms. Bohac:

This is to request that the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) hold
a public meeting regarding Port of Corpus Christi’s proposed water quality permit
number WQ0005254000 in San Patricio County. A public meeting would provide an
important opportunity for our constituents who would be affected by the permit's
approval to ask questions and to submit comments regarding the application. What's
more, it would facilitate direct communication between TCEQ and those with serious
concerns about the project, including its potential water quality impacts. We urge
TCEQ to examine all such concerns carefully and to resolve the problems identified.

Your favorable consideration of this request would be appreciated greatly. Feel free to
contact us regarding this issue or whenever we may be of assistance.

May God bless you.

Very truly yours,

Judith Zaffirini J.M. Lozano

Texas State Senator, District 21 Texas State Representative, District 43

XC: Patrick Nye, Ingleside on the Bay Coastal Watch Association
Errol A. Summerlin, Portland Citizens United
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